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All Saints Newsletter 










Friday 19th April 2024

Magic Breakfast
This has been a great success and a reminder that the new opening times are 7.45am – 8.15am and it is free to attend. There are cereals, porridge, fruit, bakery items and water to drink when children arrive. Please sign your child into the club so we can track numbers attending each day. All other children arrived at school and had either a slice of toast, ½ a bagel or crumpet waiting for them, to provide them with “fuel for learning”. A huge thank to Mrs Fitchett who has organised this.  







Head Teachers Comments
[bookmark: _GoBack]It was great welcoming all children and their families back after the Easter break. It sounds like children had fun times with friends and families and a lot of chocolate eggs were eaten!
Good news from the Reception class about the cocoons metamorphosing into butterflies. They have been called, Daffodil, Buttercup, Henry and CutiePie! They have now flown the nest. But there are plenty pictures posted on class dojo.
Congratulations to O’Brien Team who are the first weekly winners of the house team points. School will be looking to arrange an end of term treat to all children in the winning house. 
A request from Miss Crewdson:  if anyone has spare or unused Lego please could you kindly donate this to school. The Lego will be used in a club run by Miss Crewdson. School will also be able to use this to support children with their social skills. 
School are looking forward to welcoming our new children and their families who are starting in Nursery next week. 
Have a lovely weekend with family and friends. 






Half term root value – Forgiveness     Weekly branch Value - Dignity








Dates for your diary
Thursday 2nd May – Y3 Class Assembly
Tuesday 7th May – Y5 visiting Z-Arts 
Monday 13th May – Y6 SATs WEEK
Thursday 16th May – Reception Class Assembly
Thursday 23rd May – Coffee afternoon 2.15pm
Friday 24th May – Break Up 





Attendance Winners
Star of the week
Reception and Nursery visit to Blackpool Zoo report…
We started by watching a Sealion show. We loved watching the sealions do lots of different tricks, and we learnt some interesting facts. We had to try and hide our lunches from the pesky seagulls. They kept trying to steal our lunches! Then we went onto explore all the other animals in the zoo. We had a wonderful day out and we were amazed at how close we got to a tiger!
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1st Place:  Year 1     99.1%
2nd Place:  Reception    98.2%
3rd Place: Year 2     97.3%
Year 6     97.2%  
Year 4     95.7%
Year 5     95.3%
Year 3     88.8%





Nursery: Roman
Reception: Elliot
Year 1: Logan
Year 2: Tyler
Year 3: Hasnain
Year 4: Blake
Year 5: Willow
Year 6: Hannah









	




Whole School Attendance 95.7% (Target 96%)




“Love learning together.
Love each other and our community.
Love ourselves.”
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’
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